From: Barker, Daryn

To: Freibert, Charlie; Depaull, Tom
Sent: 5/8/2009 1:39:25 PM
Subject: PJM System Impact Agreement

Just a heads up that | just got a call from PJM saying that they needed us to execute a new SIS agreement for the transmission
service from Grand Ridge. He said the original had some inconsistencies in some dates or something like that. He assured me
this would make do difference in the status or queue order. | will look it over closely when | get it to see what the changes were
and then pass on to Tom for execution.

Daryn Barker
E.ON US Services
Louisville, Kentucky
darynbarker@eon-us.com
502-627-3296
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